Notice of Uncontested Election
Hinckley & Bosworth Borough Council
Election of a Parish Councillor for Witherley Parish Council – Witherley Ward

I, being the Returning Officer at the above election, report that no candidates were nominated for Witherley Parish Council – Witherley Ward. 

A new election will be held within 35 days of Thursday 2 May 2024.

Dated 05 May 2024

Bill Cullen
Returning Officer
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